
March 2024 Board Meeting 

The New Neighbors chairperson, Julie Train, is planning to include a special invitation to the 

new neighbors to attend the Spring General Meeting where they will be recognized. 

 

 

February 2024 Board Meeting 

Julie noted that a special invitation to the Spring General Meeting will be sent to residents.  

Carole suggested that the HBNA correspondence cards could be used for that purpose.  Carole 

added that a second-color nametag could be effective to help us all seek out and welcome new 

neighbors.  Mark R. will provide a spreadsheet of names and addresses of new residents.  A 

membership sign-up desk will be set-up for the meeting. 


